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NOTICE 

 

We hereby inform potential candidates who wish to apply for the abovementioned Call for 

Applications, that any information regarding the topic of the Research Project (that must be 

attached by the candidate to the application in accordance with art. 3 and Annex 1 to the Call) 

– can be obtained by the Scientific Coordinator of the specific project – as specified in Annex 1 

for each PhD course – whom can be contacted via email (first name, all lowercase).(last name, 

all lowercase)@unipg.it; e.g. for the PhD course in “Consumer Rights” the Scientific Coordinator 

of the Project “Development of policies for Agribusiness for the development of a sustainable 

market” – as specified in Annex 1 – is Prof. Lorenzo Mezzasoma, whose email is 

Lorenzo.mezzasoma@unipg.it. 

 


